August 18, 19225,

Judge N, B, Brooks
Goldendale, Wash,

Dear Bir:

I am in receipt of your letter of recent date,
also the publications mailed., I appreciate the repcrt
which these papers contained, also the interest that
Goldendale is showing in this particular rocad. Ve will
be very pleased to hear from you when your delegate
hee had an opportunity to attend the maeting in Olympia.
We hed sort of lined up with ¥Mr, Wechter to make a
trip to Olympia in the near future and will be glad tc
report on his visit.

Yours very truly,

Toppenish Commereial Club.

Chairman Road Committee.




